
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 16th January 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am pleased to inform you that your child has worked hard to help Year 3 achieve 30 class credits. To 

celebrate this, the children have decided that they would like a ‘Toys and Games’ afternoon. They will be 

able to bring in 1 toy OR 1 game to play with on the afternoon, which should be named to avoid any 

confusion. IPads and other tablet devices are NOT considered toys or games for this afternoon as we will be 

having a gadget afternoon for a later treat when these can be brought in.  

The treat will happen on the afternoon of Wednesday 1st February 2017. 

If you have any questions or queries regarding this please feel free to contact Mr Burnham or any other 

member of the Year 3 team. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Mr K Burnham    Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 3 Class Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

mailto:office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk
http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

